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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

3 4 5

6

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

7 8

39ers Breakfast
Time: 8:30 - 39ers
Breakfast at Teresa's
Restaurant

9

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

10 11 12

Coral Hill Church of
Christ Youth Rally
3:00pm - 8:00pm
Youth Rally at Coral
Hill Church of Christ
near Glasgow
Speaker: Steven
Hunter Theme: Quit
Avoiding the Fire!
There will be singing,
fellowship, inspiring
message, fun and
games. Supper
provided.

Youth Devo for 7th
grade - College age
4:00pm - 7:00pm
Youth Devo for 7th
grade through College
age at the church
building.

13

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Camp Rewind!
4:30pm - 7:00pm
Big Reed Camp
Rewind at Birdwell’s
Chapel Church of
Christ! Food will be
served at 4:30pm and
worship will be at
6:00pm. If you went to
camp this year please
make plans to attend
and spend time with
fellow campers! If you
need directions to
Birdwell's Chapel,
please see Andy or
Clay Wagoner.

Sun PM Worship
Service

14 15 16

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

17 18 19

Refuge Church of
Christ Youth Rally
Youth Rally at Refuge
Church of Christ near
Eighty Eight, KY east
of Glasgow Time: 2:30
p.m. Theme: Under
Construction There
will be a Bible Bowl, a
lesson, singing, skits,
games, supper and a
hay ride.

Potters Children's
Home Fall Festival
Good Samaritan
project at Potter
Children's Home. Sign-
up sheets are in the
foyer. This project, like
many others, is for the
entire congregation.
Please see Heather
Skaggs or Tammy
Miller with questions.

20

Sun AM Bible Study

21 22 23

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

24 25

FCA Fall Festival
5:00pm - 8:00pm

26

Youth Devo for 7th
grade - College age
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Great Day to
Remember in
September
Great Day to
Remember in
September - One-day
gospel meeting. 9:30,
10:30, Lunch.
Afternoon Service
1:00 PM.

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

The annual
Foundation Christian
Academy Fall Festival
will take place
TONIGHT from 5:00
PM until 8:00 PM at
the FCA campus on
Three Springs Road.
Come out and support
Christian education in
our area!! We have 6
students from Mount
Pleasant who attend
FCA!

4:00pm - 7:00pm
Youth Devo for 7th
grade - College age at
the church building.
Remember to bring
your Bibles!

27

Sun AM Bible Study

4th Sunday Singing
4th Sunday Singing.
No 4th Sunday night
fellowship and meal.

Sun AM Worship
Service

Lads to Leaders
Mentors Meeting
Lads to Leaders
Mentors meeting after
evening services in
the fellowship hall.

Elder/Deacons
Meeting
5:00pm - 6:00pm
In the conference
room/library.

Sun PM Worship
Service

28 29 30

T-shirt Order and
Payment Deadline
Mt. Pleasant T-shirts
are available for pre-
order. Sign-up sheets
and t-shirt design are
in the foyer on the
right. Deadline to
order and pay is Sept.
30th. Make checks
payable to Will or
Kelsey Gott.

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Category Key
4th & 5th Sunday Services

Anniversaries

Area Events

Birthdays

Gospel Meetings

Lads-to-Leaders/Leaderettes

Meetings

Special Events

Worship Assemblies

Youth
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